
 Los Altos Brethren School Newsletter June 2017 

   

 Elementary Summer Office Hours:  Tuesday, 9:00am-1:00pm.  Email checked daily. 

Preschool Summer Office Hours:  Mon-Fri, 7:00am-5:30pm 

 

Graduation announcements from Los Altos 

Brethren alumni fill our mailboxes these days!  May I boast 

a bit? Our Los Altos Brethren students are successfully 

graduating from area high schools and colleges. What a 

joy to see our alumni doing well!  Sometimes it’s hard to 

see our preschool and elementary age children as adults 

but it happens faster than any of us can imagine. 

        Our prayer for your family is that as you make 

schooling choices for your child’s future, Los Altos 

Brethren School will be an option. Consider the moral 

values that you hold and the future you are picturing for 

your child. Consider the individual attention and the joy of 

coming to school each day! Consider the breadth and 

depth of academic potential along with incredible 

character development. Los Altos Brethren School holds to 

our mission of partnering with you, as parents, to educate, 

lovingly challenge, and Biblically encourage your child 

toward lifelong success. 

        We are thankful that your family has been with us 

this year. You have allowed us to intentionally love your 

child! Whether your child is continuing with us for next Fall 

or you are leaving us, you are now and forever a part of the 

Los Altos Brethren Family! 
 

❖❖❖❖❖❖❖ 
 

Important Calendar Dates: 
June 4 – Piano Recital, 1:30pm, basement 

June 5 – PSG Meeting, 7:00pm, rm 11 

- Potluck @ 6:30pm, bring a dish to share! 

June 6 – Early Dismissal @ 1:50pm 

June 7 – 4th Grade Mission Field Trip 

June 8 – Choir Showcase, 6:30pm, basement 

June 9 – PSG All-American Hot Dog Lunch 

June 12 – 1st Grade Readers Theatre, 10:30am 

June 13 – Park Day, Grades 1-6 

June 13 – 6th Grade Graduation, 7:00pm  

June 14 – Last Day of School, Grades K-5 

   12noon Dismissal  

               NO AFTERNOON DAY CARE 

      
 

LOST & FOUND:  Check to see if your child’s 

sweater or jacket is on the rack.  All remaining 

items will be donated to the Long Beach Rescue 

Mission on June 9th. 

 
REFERRALS:  Spread the word.  If you refer a family 

to LABS and they enroll, you will receive $100.00 off 

a month’s tuition.  Thank you!! 

 
 

 

SCHOOL SPIRITUAL TRUTH FOR JUNE… 

God is our steadfast comfort. 
 

“Be strong and of good courage, do not fear nor be afraid 

of them; for the Lord your God, He is the One who goes 

with you.  He will not leave you nor forsake you.”         

                                                                 – Deuteronomy 31:6 

     

 

PRAY FOR OUR SCHOOL AND EACH OTHER 

DURING THE SUMMER 

 

For God is my witness, whom I serve with my spirit in 

the gospel of His Son, that without ceasing I make 

mention of you always in my prayers.  Romans 1:9 
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REENROLLMENT PAPERWORK:  If you have not 

turned in your enrollment/authorization for 

emergency care forms, please send them in by 

June 9th.  If phone numbers, addresses, etc. change 
over the summer, please contact the office.  

 
SUMMER MUSIC LESSONS: 

• Piano lessons with Mrs. Dolmage starting July 

5th.  If you are interested, please contact Mrs. 

Dolmage at  

   saralindsaymusic@gmail.com 

 

• Lessons on all instruments with Mr. Yamaguchi 

starting June 19th.  If you are interested, please 

contact Mr. Yamaguchi at 

          losaltosmusic@gmail.com 

 

 

TUITION ACCOUNTS: 
• All accounts must be cleared before the 

last day of school, June 14th. 

• June tuition, band & choir fees are due. 

• Report cards will not be issued if you have 

a balance on your account. 

• May/June day care will be billed the week 

of June 5th. 
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